In Hemoriam

Captain William H. Walter

The faculty and cadet corps were deeply grieved by the passing away last sum-
mer of Captain William H. Walter.

Captain Walter began teaching at Carlisle in September of 1964, and in his time
served the corps in the capacities of being both an inspiring instructor and band
director. Only once in a lifetime does one have the privilege of knowing a man of
such fine distinction. It is our hope that his memory will long be cherished.
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